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Transition coffee morning for Year 6 parents 

On Wednesday 26th June, Mrs Welsby ( Assistant Principal from 
Stoke High School) Miss Ola and I met with Year 6 parents to 
support the transition process. Moving from primary to secondary is 
an exciting and significant event in the life of a child. It marks a 
change in expectations regarding crucial life skills such as 
independent working and self - organization. We shared lots of top 
tips including, ‘never do anything regularly for your child that they 
are capable of doing for themselves’. Thank you to Mrs Welsby for 
answering all our questions!  


